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In the article, “Showdown in the Stalls – The Bathroom, The Government and Your Employees,”

featured in HR Professionals Magazine, Robert Ratton addresses the national debate surrounding

transgender access to bathrooms and locker rooms.

To read the full article, please visit HR Professionals Magazine.
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